
From: Cody, Catherine (HSS-DPH-Population Healthcare) 
Sent: 08 June 2018 10:23 
To: 'Martin Riley (NWSSP - Finance)'; Davies, Janet (HSS-DPH-Population Healthcare) 
Cc: Holmes, Andrew (HSS-DPH-Population Healthcare); Haven, Gareth (HSS - 

Finance); Mary Swiffen-Walker 
Subject: RE: WIBSS 18/19 rates 
Attachments: 20180608 - PHD - WIBSS payment rates 2018-19.docx 

Hi Martin 
Further to the emails below, please find attached the agreed payment rates for 2018/19. 

Andrew and I are currently looking at setting up a series of meetings to look at the discretionary 
arrangements and some form of SCM payment. We will be in touch shortly with some proposed 
dates. 

Happy to discuss in the meantime. 

Thanks 
Catherine 

From: Martin Riley (NWSSP - Finance) [mailto:Martin.Riley _-GRO-C_ 

Sent: 06 June 2018 15:00 

To: Davies, Janet (HSS-DPH-Population Healthcare) <Janet.Daviesl_ GRO-C b 

Cc: Holmes, Andrew (HSS -DPH- Population _ Healthcare) <Andrew.Holmes@, _GRO_C Cody, Catherine IHSS-DPH- 

Population Healthcare) <Catherine.Cod GRO-C > Haven, Gareth (HSS - Finance) <Gareth.Haver.__GRO-C >; 

Mary Swiffen-Walker <Mary.Swiffen-Walker _._._._G_ RO_-_C _ 

Subject: RE: WIBSS 18/19 rates 

Thank you Janet, 
This is helpful. I'll link with Cath, Gareth and Andrew to ensure we communicate and pay the exact option that has 
been agreed. 
Ty 
Martin 

From: Janet. Davies l_ GRO-C ~ <Janet.Davies GRO-C > 

Sent: 06 June 2018 14:29
To: Martin Riley (NWSSP - Finance) <Martin.Riley GRO-C !> 

Cc: Andrew Holmes( GRo-C r Catherine Cody GRO-C 'Gareth. Haver GRO-C 

Subject: RE: WIBSS 18/19 rates 

Hi Martin 

Many thanks for getting in touch and apologies for the delay in us being able to get back to you on 
this. 
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I can confirm that the Cab Sec has now approved the payment schedule for 18/19. The directions 
are being updated but I can see no reason for you not being able to communicate the new scales 
and confirm backdating to April.. 

Cab Sec has also agreed that we look at the discretionary arrangements and is content for us to 
explore whether we should have some form of SCM type arrangement. 

Andrew can update in more detail and send you the payments agreed. 
Many thanks 
Jan 

Janet Davies 
Head of Healthcare Quality / Pennaeth Ansawdd Gofal lechyd 
Health and Social Services Group / Y Grwp lechyd a Gwasanaethau Cymdeithasol 
Welsh Government_/._Llywodraeth Cymru 
Tel / FfonL._._,GRO_C 
Email/e-bost: lanet.davie4 GRO-C 

Os hoffech dderbyn ohebiaeth yn yr iaith Gymraeg neu os hoffech dderbyn unrhyw ohebiaeth yn y dyfodol drwy 
gyfrwng y Gymraeg, gadewch i ml wybod. 

If you wish to receive correspondence in the Welsh language, or you wish any further correspondence to be in the 
Welsh language, please let me know. 

From: Martin Riley (NWSSP - Finance) [mailto:Martin.Rile'._._._._GRO-C

Sent: 06 J u ne 2018 09:31
To: Davies, Janet (HSS-DPH-Population Healthcare) <Janet.Davies! GRO-C 

Subject: WIBSS 18/19 rates 
Importance: High 

Hi Janet, 

I trust you are well. The WIBSS Service is embedding well and we have had our first operational Management Group 
which went well. Cath and Gareth attended from WG. 

There are a few things outstanding which are currently holding us back. 

1. The 2018/19 uplift for beneficiary payments. We submitted a paper to WG outlining some options in March 
2018 and whilst there has been some healthy dialogue we still do not know the uplift / new rates to apply. I 
believe the other 3 countries have announced and are paying their beneficiaries at 18/19 scheme rules and 
rates. We are receiving an increasing number of calls — on a daily basis — from beneficiaries wondering 
what's happening in Wales for 18/19, how it will affect them and what payments they are likely to receive. 

2. England has introduced a Special Category Mechanism which, in theory, provides beneficiaries at stage 1 
that have limiting lifestyle factors similar to beneficiaries clinically classed as stage 2, with the stage 2 
payment levels. Our paper highlighted some options around this and I know that Cath, Gareth and other 
WG colleagues have been looking at this and other options. It was also discussed at our Management 
Group. Again we are receiving regular calls about this. This is also pressing as the majority of our 
beneficiaries are at stage 1 and if there was a change of policy in Wales then this could be financially 
significant to them. 

I understand there's Ministerial processes and sign-off that needs to occur at Government level but the delay is 
causing us some reputational problems. We're managing these and providing assurances but we're running out of 
good will with some beneficiaries! 

Diolch 
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G RO-C 

Martin G. Riley 
Pennaeth Cyllid • Head of Finance 
Partneriaeth Cydwasanaethau GIG Cymru - Cyllid a Gwasanaethau Corfforaethol 
NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership - Finance and Corporate Services 

4/5 Cwrt Charnwood 
Heol Billingsley 
Parc Nantgarw 
Caerdydd 
CF15 7QZ 

4/5 Charnwood Court 
Heol Billingsley 
Parc Nantgarw 
Cardiff 
CF15 7QZ 

Ffon symudol • Mobile: GRO-C _ 
E-bost • email: martin.riley GRO-C 
Rhyngrwy' • Internet: www.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk

- • Intranet: nww.nwssp.wales.nhs.uk
Twitter: nwss 

Helpwch arbed papur - oes angen i chi printio'r e-bost yma? Help save paper - do you need to 
print this email? 
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Wrth adael Llywodraeth Cymru sganiwyd y neges yma am bob feirws. Mae Llywodraeth Cymru yn diogelu 
eich data o ddifrif. Os cysylltwch 

a 

Llywodraeth Cymru Mae ein hysbysiad preifatrwydd esbonio sut rydym 
yn defnyddio eich gwybodaeth a ffyrdd yr ydym yn diogelu eich preifatrwydd. Rydym yn croesawu derbyn 
gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg. Byddwn yn ateb gohebiaeth a dderbynnir yn Gymraeg yn Gymraeg ac ni fydd 
gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi. On leaving the Welsh Government this email was scanned for all 
known viruses. The Welsh Government takes the protection of your data seriously. If you contact the Welsh 
Government then our Privacy Notice explains how we use your information and the ways in which we 
protect your privacy. We welcome receiving correspondence in Welsh. Any correspondence received in 
Welsh will be answered in Welsh and corresponding in Welsh will not lead to a delay in responding. 
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